
  Decision 
  
 
 

  2012/233 
Timing of the consideration of the report on world 
demographic trends 
 
 

 At its 45th plenary meeting, on 25 July 2012, the Economic and Social 
Council, recalling paragraph 9 of its resolution 1996/2 and in order to ensure that 
the biennial report of the Secretary-General on world demographic trends is aligned 
with the most recent demographic estimates and projections, decided to change the 
timing of the consideration of the report by the Commission on Population and 
Development to even-numbered years and, accordingly, decided that the 
Commission would next consider the report on world demographic trends at its 
forty-seventh session, in 2014. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


